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09 March 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
  
As you may know Comic Relief is on Friday 18 March and we have been thinking of ideas to 
raise money. The School Council has decided that this year we will raise money by having a 
‘Wacky Hair’ and non-school uniform day. 
 
On Friday 18 March we would like your child to come into school with the wackiest hair style 
possible and/or non-school uniform. Hair colours and hair accessories are permitted for this day 
only. However, hair colour needs to be non permanent to ensure that it will wash out. Pupils 
coming to school with Wacky Hair are asked to make a voluntary contribution of at least £1 
which will be donated to Comic Relief.  
 
The usual non-school uniform expectations are to be followed so pupils will not be permitted to 
wear football shirts, make up, fake nails, jewellery, etc. 
  
The School Council will also be running a competition to design a superhero-themed Red Nose.  
  
Yours sincerely, 
  
  
 
Samuel Simmons and Tamira Morley 
School Council Leaders  
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